
 

   

Gstaad, December 2017 
     

  
 

Le Grand Bellevue’s acquisition of Robert and Susanne Speth’s business, the Chesery 
restaurant and catering, forms an exciting new partnership 

 
 

Robert and Susanne Speth have successfully run since 1984, the Saanenland based R.S. De Luxe 
Food AG (Chesery restaurant and Catering, the Gstaad-Saanenland Golfclub, and the restaurant 
of the Gstaad Yacht Club).  

On the 1st December 2017 the hotel Le Grand Bellevue acquired 100% of the R.S. De Luxe Food 
AG shares.  

Business will continue as usual, with Robert and Susanne Speth continuing without interruption 
for the foreseen future, resulting in a wonderful long-term outlook for the Chesery’s staff and 
clients, as well as for Gstaad’s gastronomic map. 

The partnership sets a formidable team to solidify the future of all the outlets, with exceptional 
service, uncompromised quality, and a dedication to its clients.  The hotel Le Grand Bellevue 
will further enhance its offerings and efficiencies with its second Michelin starred restaurant, 
as well as the extraordinary involvement of Robert and Susanne Speth across all of its outlets. 

The Golfclub Gstaad-Saanenland restaurant will continue its operations in the same manner 
and with the same teams at least until October 2018.   
 
Operations of the Gstaad Yacht Club restaurant will remain, to date, until at least April 2018.  
 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
 

Daniel Koetser 
Owner/Managing Director 

Le Grand Bellevue 
 

 Robert & Susanne Speth 
Restaurant Chesery – 

Catering 
 

 

  
 
 


